
 

Welcome to the St Paul’s church Building. The wonderful news 

is that In Jesus, God can be known anywhere, anytime. 

However, we hope you find your time helpful if you have come 

for private prayer today. 
 

There are important notices to help make people’s time 

safe for all. Please read and abide by all of them. 
 

St Paul’s Church Council have sought to risk assess, and 

reduce the risk for people using the building as much as 

possible, and in line with guidance. However it is 

impossible to remove all risk or possibility of 

contamination. All users must be aware that they have a 

responsibility to assess their own personal risk and 

enter on that basis. 
 

If you are in the extremely vulnerable category, we 

strongly urge you not to enter this building. If you would 

like certain matters prayed for, or would like to talk to 

someone please do not hesitate to ring 01253 734562. 
 

If you are in the vulnerable category, we ask you to 

seriously consider the risks to yourself before choosing 

to enter. 

Please do not enter if you have coronavirus symptoms 

 


